
Charlotte-Mecklenburg 

HISTORIC LANDMARKS COMMISSION 

Community Outreach Committee  

January 8, 2024 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center, Room 266 

5:00 p.m. – 5:50 p.m. 

Minutes 

 

Present 

Nadine Ford, HLC Vice Chair 

Victoria Grey, HLC Secretary/Community Outreach Committee Chair 

Emily Makas 

Stewart Gray, HL Director 

John Howard, HL Historic Preservation Manager 

Elizabeth Stuart, HL Senior Administrative Support Assistant 

 

 

Note: This meeting was held in-person at the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center.  

 

The Committee reiterated that they would like to focus on: Adventure Club outings, speaker 

series, and expanded social media. 

Chair Grey stated that she and a staff member would be attending a Charlotte Museum of History 

event on January 25.  

The Committee stated they would like to offer a bike tour in May and October. Commissioner 

Ford stated she would reach out to Kenya Templeton, who specializes in bike rides focused on 

Black history. HL staff will reach out to Pam Murray. The Committee also discussed Charlotte 

Joy Rides.   

Commissioner Makas stated she would make contact regarding the Harvey Gantt Center’s 50th 

anniversary.  

The Committee discussed potential venues for a speaker, including the UNC Charlotte 

auditorium.  

The Committee discussed important dates coming up, including: Preservation Month in May and 

the Siloam School exhibit opening in June.   

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 


